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Dear Ji Yeon,

Although there are only a few days (Nov 24) to go, we hope you will not mind this
gentle reminder that we have not yet heard from you. This is an unmissable
opportunity for effective networking . We are sincerely hoping that you will be able
to attend and if so would be grateful for your earliest confirmation.

Please also help spread the words to all Manchester stakeholders. Take this great
opportunity to meet all your long lost friends or new folks there!

Only few seats left, please action now to secure your place.

Manchester Students & Alumni 2011 Year-end party in KOREA
Date: November 24, 2011 (Thursday)

Time: 7PM - 9PM

Venue: Seoul Palace Hotel, Terrace room, (Seoul, Korea)
(https://www.seoulpalace.co.kr:502/eng/ )

EntranceFee: 70,000 won/person (approximately 40 pounds)

For enquiries, please contact ilkwon Chae (MBA FT class 2008) at
Email: smile192@hanmail.net
Tel: +82-(0)10-2909-3973

For registration, please send the following information to ilkwon Chae via email
(smile192@hanmail.net)

Full name (First name, Surname):
Email address:

Mobile number:

Alumni:

Year of Graduation:

Course name / Faculty / Degree name:



